
TOWN OF LEBANON

LEGAL NOTICE

    BUDGET REFERENDUM – MAY 24, 2022

The Electors and those qualified to vote at town meetings of the Town of Lebanon are hereby warned that a BUDGET REFERENDUM will be held on Tuesday, May 24, 2022 at the Lebanon Fire Safety Complex, 23 Goshen Hill Road, between the hours of 6:00 AM and 8:00 PM. Voting will be done by voting machine. The following questions will be placed on the ballot:
 1.“SHALL THE PROPOSED 2022-23 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET FOR THE TOWN OF LEBANON IN THE AMOUNT OF TWENTY-SEVEN MILLION NINETY-FIVE THOUSAND EIGHT HUNDRED THIRTY-TWO DOLLARS AND NO CENTS ($27,095,832.00) FOR THE GENERAL TOWN GOVERNMENT, BOARD OF EDUCATION, SPECIAL REVENUE ACCOUNTS AND CAPITAL EXPENDITURES WITH REVENUE ESTIMATES OF SEVEN MILLION TWENTY-ONE THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED ELEVEN DOLLARS AND NO CENTS ($7,021,911.00) AND THE REMAINDER TO BE RAISED BY TAXES WITH AN ESTIMATED MIL RATE OF​​​​​​ 28.1 MILS BE ADOPTED?”

YES.    NO. 
NON-BINDING ADVISORY QUESTIONS:   
2.  IN YOUR OPINION, WHICH OF THE FOLLOWING BEST DESCRIBES THE PROPOSED BOARD OF EDUCATION BUDGET OF $20,225,000.00 FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2022–23? 
TOO LOW.   TOO HIGH.   ACCEPTABLE 
3. IN YOUR OPINION, WHICH OF THE FOLLOWING BEST DESCRIBES THE PROPOSED TOWN OF LEBANON BUDGET OF $6,870,832.00 FOR TOWN OPERATIONS, DEBT SERVICES, CAPITAL AND CONTINGENCY FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022-23? 
TOO LOW.   TOO HIGH.   ACCEPTABLE. 
Absentee ballots shall be available as provided by law at the Town Clerk's Office during regular business hours starting May 17, 2022.
Dated at Lebanon Connecticut this 5th day of May 2022.

Mary Ellen Wieczorek, CCTC
Lebanon Town Clerk  
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